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Mr Bruce Notley-Smith MP
Chair

Legislative Assembly

Public Accounts Committee
Parliament of New South Wales

Macquarie Street
SYDNEY NSW 2000

Our ref: D/2016/321 117
Your ref: D16/17766

Dear Mr Notley-Smith,

I refer to your correspondence, dated 20 June 2016, seeking advice on the NSW Police Force
response to the recommendations in the Auditor-General’s report Implementing Performance
Audit Recommendations (the Report).

In June 2015 the NSW Police Force reviewed the Report and advised the Auditor-General
that the ‘Better Practice Checklist for Monitoring and Reporting on Performance Audit
Recommendations’ aligned with NSW Police Force processes relating to the implementation
and monitoring of performance audits.

The NSW Police Force has therefore not been required to undertake any action relating to the
Report’s recommendations and continues to adhere to the recommended processes.

Should you have any further enquiries relating to this matter, please contact Superintendent
Anthony Ferguson on (02) 8835 8008 or email ferglant@police.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely,

o\

'{e ( jone AO APM
joner of Police

02 AUG 201
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